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Children learning to stretch and massage in Sensory Circuits 

Any good school needs to be constantly looking at itself and reviewing its procedures and your opinions are a 

fundamental part of that process. Many thanks to all those who will take the time to fill in our 2023 

Parent/Carer Questionnaire; your opinions and feedback are extremely important to us. Over the next month, 

we will be analysing your responses to identify what we can learn from them and how we can use them to 

further develop our school. Your survey will have dropped into your email inboxes this week and takes on 

average 1 minute to complete.  

 

Thank you to all those who enjoyed this week’s Bedtime Stories in school in honour of National Storytelling 

Week. If you missed it, our parent presentation can be found here. 

Please keep recording your child’s reading at home on BoomReader, it is simple and easy to use and your child 

will earn rewards for completing reading challenges. 

BoomReader has an area of the website dedicated to parents that includes guides and further information and 

they are always there to support parents who have any questions. boomreader.co.uk/parents 

 

.   

Hawk Class Cake Sale 
Every school year, each year group has the opportunity to run a cake sale. Parents from the year 

group are asked to contribute by donating cakes (cupcakes, whole cakes, biscuits etc., home-

made or shop bought) which are then sold at break time and then after school at pick up time. 

The whole school are invited to buy the cakes, which are sold for 50p each. 

Hawk class cake sale takes place on Friday 10th February. Proceeds from the sale are for the 

exclusive use of the year group running the sale and are used by the class teachers to buy resources to 

enhance classroom learning.  

 

https://www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk/web/our_parents_reading_presentation/640381
https://boomreader.co.uk/parents


Love your Home-Start            
 

It is NON-Uniform day on Friday 10th February to raise money for Home-Start - a local charity offering 

support to families. Please join us in wearing non-school uniform for a suggested donation of £1 each child.  

DONATE HERE 
 

Twilight with the Museums Monday 13 - Sunday 19 February 2023   
Twilight with the Museums has everything you need for a great February half-term. Get set for a week of free 

and low-cost family events and activities, including hands-on science, storytelling, after-hours museum 

exploration, space toys, carnival headdresses and underwater-themed discovery. Find out what's on here. 

 
 

Important Announcements 

 
  

Max B Beth P Sebastian C Fearne W Gabriella K Rufus B 

Lucas P Taylor W Clémence H Caia Z Aamiyah-Lily T Clara W 

Vinnie T Matilda P Jessica M Poppy B Charlotte L Toby W 

 Daisy E  Javier C  Ben H 

 

 

 

 

From the Team at Meldreth Primary School – we wish you well!  

 

Upcoming Events 

Friday 10th February  
Love your Home Start Day 

Hawk Class cake sale 

13th  to 17th  February  HALF TERM 

Thursday 23rd  February 
Parent Consultations 

Tuesday 28th  February 

Monday 13th March  Science Week  

https://visufund.com/lyhs-meldreth-primary-school/?p=1&o=A7
https://www.museums.cam.ac.uk/theme/twilight


 


